
 

 
 

SELECT SUBCOMMITTEE ROUNDTABLE NOTICE 
 

 
February 21, 2023 

 
TO: Members, Select Subcommittee on the Coronavirus Pandemic 
FROM: Brad Wenstrup, Chairman  
SUBJECT: Select Subcommittee Roundtable titled “Preparing For the Future By Learning From 
the Past: Examining COVID Policy Decisions”  
  
___________________________________________________________________________  
 
 On Tuesday, February 28, 2023, at 2:00 p.m. ET, the Select Subcommittee on the 
Coronavirus Pandemic will hold a roundtable titled “Preparing For the Future By Learning From 
the Past: Examining COVID Policy Decisions.” The roundtable will convene in room 2247 of 
the Rayburn House Office Building.  

 
If you have any questions, please contact Select Subcommittee staff at (202) 225-5074 or 

Mitch Benzine at Mitchell.Benzine@mail.house.gov.  
 
 


